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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 5, 1975 

The Speaker of the 

House of Representatives 

Sir: 

I ask the Congress to consider proposed budget amendments 
for the Civil Service Commission in the amount of $182,000 for 
the fiscal year 1976 and $49,000 for the transition period 
July 1, 1976, through September 30, 1976. 

The details of these proposals are set forth in the enclosed 
letter from the Director of the Office of Management and Budget, 
with whose comments and observations I concur. 

Respectfully, 

) 
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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 


WASHINGTON. D.C. 20503 

May 5, 1975 

The President 

The White House 

Si r: 

I have the honor to submit for your consideration proposed budget 
amendments in the amount of $182,000 for the fiscal year 1976 and 
$49,000 for the transition period July 1, 1976, through September 30, 
1976. The details of these proposals are as follows: 

OTHER INDEPENDENT AGENCIES 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

Budget
Appendix
Page Heading 

1976 
Budget
Request 

'1976 
Proposed
Amendment 

1976 
Revised 
Regues t 

854 Federal Labor 
Relations Council, 
Salaries and 
expenses 1,109,000 182,000 1,291,000 

Budget
Appendix
Page Heading 

Trans ition 
Period Budget 

Request 

Transition 
Period Proposed

Amendment 

Transition 
Period Revised 

Request 

854 Federal Labor 
Relations Council, 
Salaries and 
expenses 278,000 49,000 327,000 

These proposed budget amendments are necessary to provide for increases 
in the appellate workload of the Federal Labor Relatitns Council caused by 
an acceleration of collective bargaining activity in the Federal labor 
management relations program and by issuance on February 6, 1975, of 
Executive Order 11491 which creates a new class of appeal cases by removing
certain arbitrary barriers to bargaining. 
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I have cal~efully reviewed these budget requests and am satisfied 
that they are necessary at this time. I recomnend, therefore, that 
these proposals be transmitted to the Congress. 




